
From, 

EE, Belgaum, 

To, 

Office of PCCF, Aranya Bhavan, 
Malleswaram, Banglaore – 560 003.  

Sir, 

Subject: Diversion of 4.388 ha of forest land in sy No. 32 of Siddanakolla Village, Sy No. 116 & 122, 
Ramathala Village, Hungunda Taluk, Bagalkot District for improvement of road from Pattadakallu to 
KamatagI (Via Aihole) link 21F at Siddanakolla in favor of the Executive Engineer, KSHIP Division, 
Belgaum. 

Reference: Online proposal No.  FP/KA/ROAD/22392/2016 dated 20.02.2017. 

Referring to above subject and the forest land diversion proposal, please find compliance against each of 
the remarks given by office of PCCF as follows. 

 

Sl. 
No. 

Reference Sl. No. as in 
Form-A Remarks given by office of PCCF Compliance 

1 Area calculation details 
as per 4.388 ha. 

Area calculation as per GPS readings provided 
by you 4.54 ha. 

Complained  

2  As per GPS reading the proposed CA land 
also falls in Sy.No.267 of Halakurki Village 

Complained 

 

This is for your kind information and further necessary action. 

Yours faithfully, 


